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EAOPD Newsletter 

February 2023 

 

Dear EAOPD member, 

 

In 2023, the EAOPD is still growing! We are pleased to welcome 10 new members who joined us 
during this last year. 

 

We are proud to share with you the preliminary program of our coming annual meeting, titled: 

“Management of patients with TMD: when, why and how our treatments work” 

The meeting will take place in Stockholm, Sweden on September 1st and 2nd 2023. We are 
most certain that the meeting program will engage you with its clinical relevance and scientific 
basis. Please save the date and make your arrangements as soon as possible. More information 
and registration for the meeting are available on our website https://www.eaopd.org. 

 

Moreover, you will find attached the meeting minutes from the EAOPD General Assembly, which 
was held in Naples, during the 2022 annual meeting. The handouts from the meeting presenta-
tions can be found through the following link (for personal use only):  

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/kx5ij02l6fxvr0i/AAA1fVYQ-3g9oCEEDeLuAcMba?dl=0 

 

Last but not least, our Academy is looking for candidates for the position of Meeting Officer. Would 
you like to put your organizational skills in use for planning our Orofacial Pain and Dysfunction 
meetings in Europe? Get in touch with us via secretary@eaopd.org. 

 

Best wishes for a resourcing coming year and warm regards, 

On behalf of the EAOPD board, 

Marie-Christine Ketelaer 
EAOPD Secretary 

dr. Magdalini Thymi 
EAOPD Secretary-elect 
secretary@eaopd.org 
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Attachment 1: Stockholm program flyer 
 
Attachment 2: Naples meeting minutes 
 


